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New Design for the 0B and 1B Series Plug Caps 
 

Summary:  The design of the BFG model plug caps in the 0B and 1B Series has 

changed from a two-piece to a single-piece design. The internal gasket has been 

eliminated.  The overall IP rating for the connector and the cap remains at IP51. The 

Unipole & Multipole catalog has been updated – see page #138. 

Details:  The new single piece 0B and 1B cap single piece design is slightly different: 

 

Note: caps above shown without lanyards 

The part numbers have changed as per the chart below: 

     Legacy   New 

BFG.0B.100.PCSN BFG.0B.100.PCZN 

BFG.0B.100.PCSG BFG.0B.100.PCZG 

BFG.1B.100.PCSN BFG.1B.100.PCZN 

BFG.1B.100.PCSG BFG.1B.100.PCZG 

 

Timing of change:  

The new version caps are available now and the legacy version is available by special 

order. 

https://www.lemo.com/catalog/ROW/UK_English/unipole_multipole.pdf#page=140

